Letters to Gillibrand and Schumer

Dear Senator Gillibrand
NYSARH is writing to ask your support for the Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act.
Leading Health Organizations like AMA, ACP, CHA, etc. have endorsed H.R.6788 / S.3599 - Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act.   Immigrant physicians  can help to address the physician shortages in rural America - https://www.voanews.com/usa/amid-health-care-shortage-immigrants-are-rural-americas-saving-grace
As of 9/21/20 the bill has 39 co-sponsors in the Senate and is under consideration in the Judiciary Committee.
Please consider joining as a co-sponsor to strengthen support for this important legislation.
Thank you,  


Dear Senator Shumer
NYSARH is writing to ask your support for the Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act.
Leading Health Organizations like AMA, ACP, CHA, etc. have endorsed H.R.6788 / S.3599 - Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act.   Immigrant physicians  can help to address the physician shortages in rural America - https://www.voanews.com/usa/amid-health-care-shortage-immigrants-are-rural-americas-saving-grace
As of 9/21/20 the bill has 39 co-sponsors in the Senate and is under consideration in the Judiciary Committee.
Please consider working with Senator Feinstein to strengthen support for this important legislation.
Thank you,  
